
 

TASMANIAN DEERSTALKERS HUNTING LEASES 
 

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS 
Hunters are also reminded that COVID-19 Social Distancing Requirements are still in place. 

 Please remain mindful of others in your surrounds and maintain appropriate social distancing and practice 
regular hand/self hygiene. 

If you have any flu-like symptoms (eg. Fever, cough etc), you should seek medical advice,and should NOT be 
accessing our hunting leases! 
 
 
Hunting areas available:  
NATIVE TIER - access off Bashan Road, Victoria Valley 
BELLEVUE TIER - near Lake Echo, access off Brown Marsh Road 
MT CONNECTION STATE FOREST – access off Long Marsh Road, Lake Leake 
 
These areas are available during the hunting seasons ONLY to any current financial SSAA members for an additional 
annual entry fee (per calendar year).  The current fee is $80pp for T10 members, or $100pp for non-T10 members.  
Payments can be made either by mailing cheque to PO Box 263, Richmond, or by EFT to SSAA T10 Branch BSB: 807 
009; A/C: 51121061 (using your name as the payment reference) 
 
NEW CHANGES: 
BOOKING ADMINISTRATION HOURS: 

 Preferred method of contact is via email to bookings@ssaatasdeer.com.au  
 Phone calls – If calls are not answered during normal business hours, leave a message for the call to be 

returned (most likely after 6pm) 
 Permit processing and email responses will be attended to on weekends only. 

 
HUNT APPLICATION CUT OFF TIMES 

 Applications received after 6pm on Saturday’s are not guaranteed to be processed in time for the following 
week, so be sure to plan ahead, and leave sufficient time for your permit to be processed. 

 
BELLEVUE TIER and NATIVE TIER ACCESS GATES ARE NOW LOCKED 
When permit is issued, contact information will be provided to arrange key collection (Pontville in the South, and by 
arrangement in the North West) – permit must be shown before key will be issued  
 
 
  



Process for obtaining access: 
NOTE:  To keep in line with the new process below, ALL PREVIOUSLY SUPPLIED PERMITS (including Wallaby 
Spotlight Permits) ARE NO LONGER VALID 
Permits are issued on a “per hunt” basis. ALL permits expire at the end of the nominated hunt dates and are renewable 
with each new application. This strategy requires more diligent planning by hunters to ensure that you can receive 
your permits in time. 
First Hunt: 

 Pay hunt fee – payment details above. 
 Submit hunt application form via email or post INCLUDING copies of current FA Licence, Game Licence, and 

SSAA membership 
In return, you will receive either by email or post as indicated on the application, your permit for the duration of 
your arranged hunt, and payment receipt. 
Additional Hunt(s): 

 Submit hunt application form via email or post 
Again, you will receive either by email or post as indicated on the application, your permit for the duration of your 
arranged hunt. 
 
Permits MUST be displayed on the dashboard of your vehicle at all time whilst onsite (by choosing to receive your 
permits via email you are taking responsibility to ensure that these are printed to be displayed as required) 
 
On all leased properties, SHOOTERS MUST WEAR HIGH-VISIBILITY ORANGE VEST OR HAT 
 

For more information, contact us: 
Website: https://www.ssaatasdeer.com.au 

Email: bookings@ssaatasdeer.com.au; 
Or follow us on Facebook: SSAA Tas Deerstalkers T10 

 


